Roman Sculpture Kleiner
If you ally compulsion such a referred roman sculpture kleiner ebook that will
have the funds for you worth, acquire the very best seller from us currently
from several preferred authors. If you desire to droll books, lots of novels,
tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are after that launched, from best
seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every ebook collections roman sculpture
kleiner that we will certainly offer. It is not regarding the costs. Its not
quite what you habit currently. This roman sculpture kleiner, as one of the
most involved sellers here will no question be in the middle of the best
options to review.

Roman Sculpture Diana E. E. Kleiner 1992-01-01 Roman sculpture was an integral
part of Roman life, and the Romans placed statues and reliefs in their flora,
basilicas, temples and public baths as well as in their houses, villas, gardens
and tombs.
The Roman Triumph Mary Beard 2009-06-30 A radical reexamination of the most
extraordinary of ancient ceremonies, this book explores the magnificence of the
Roman Triumph--but also its darker side, as it prompted the Romans to question
as well as celebrate military glory. This richly illustrated work is a
testament to the profound importance of the triumph in Roman culture--and for
monarchs and generals ever since.
Roman Portraits Paul Zanker 2016-11-14 Portrait sculptures are among the most
vibrant records of ancient Greek and Roman culture. They represent people of
all ages and social strata: revered poets and philosophers, emperors and their
family members, military heroes, local dignitaries, ordinary citizens, and
young children. The Met's distinguished collection of Greek and Roman portraits
in stone and bronze is published in its entirety for the first time in this
volume. Paul Zanker, a leading authority on Roman sculpture today, has brought
his exceptional knowledge to the study of these portraits; in presenting them,
he brings the ancient world to life for contemporary audiences. Each work is
lavishly illustrated, meticulously described, and placed in its historical and
cultural context. The lives and achievement of significant figures are
discussed in the framework of the political, social, and practical
circumstances that influenced their portrait's forms and styles—from the
unvarnished realism of the late Republican period to the idealizing and
progressively abstract tendencies that followed. Analyses of marble portraits
recarved into new likenesses after their original subjects were forgotten or
officially repudiated provide especially compelling insights. Observations on
fashions in hairstyling, which typically originated with the Imperial family
and spread as fast as the rulers' latest portraits could be distributed, not
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only edify and amuse but also link the Romans' motives and appetite for
imitation to our own. More than a collection catalogue, Roman Portraits is a
thorough and multifaceted survey of ancient portraiture. Charting the evolution
of this art from its origins in ancient Greece, it renews our appreciation of
an connection to these imposing, timeless works.
A City of Marble Kathleen S. Lamp 2013-10-15 In A City of Marble, Kathleen Lamp
argues that classical rhetorical theory shaped the Augustan cultural campaigns
and that in turn the Augustan cultural campaigns functioned rhetorically to
help Augustus gain and maintain power and to influence civic identity and
participation in the Roman Principate (27 b. c. e.—14 c. e.). Lamp begins by
studying rhetorical treatises, those texts most familiar to scholars of
rhetoric, and moves on to those most obviously using rhetorical techniques in
visual form. She then arrives at those objects least recognizable as rhetorical
artifacts, but perhaps most significant to the daily lives of the Roman
people—coins, altars, wall painting. This progression also captures the
development of the Augustan political myth that Augustus was destined to rule
and lead Rome to greatness as a descendant of the hero Aeneas. A City of Marble
examines the establishment of this myth in state rhetoric, traces its
circulation, and finally samples its popular receptions and adaptations. In
doing so, Lamp inserts a long-excluded though significant audience—the common
people of Rome—into contemporary understandings of rhetorical history and
considers Augustan culture as significant in shaping civic identity,
encouraging civic participation, and promoting social advancement. Lamp
approaches the relationship between classical rhetoric and Augustan culture
through a transdisciplinary methodology drawn from archaeology, art and
architectural history, numismatics, classics, and rhetorical studies. By doing
so, she grounds Dionysius of Halicarnassus’s claims that the Principate
represented a renaissance of rhetoric rooted in culture and a return to an
Isocratean philosophical model of rhetoric, thus offering a counterstatement to
the “decline narrative” that rhetorical practice withered in the early Roman
Empire. Thus Lamp’s work provides a step toward filling the disciplinary gap
between Cicero and the Second Sophistic.
Roman Painting Professor of Classical Art and Archaeology Roger Ling 1991-03-07
A general survey of Roman wall painting from the second century B.C. through
the fourth century A.D., traces the origins, chronological development,
subjects, techniques, and social context of the influential art form.
Shaky Ground Elizabeth Marlowe 2013-10-10 The recent crisis in the world of
antiquities collecting has prompted scholars and the general public to pay more
attention than ever before to the archaeological findspots and collecting
histories of ancient artworks. This new scrutiny is applied to works currently
on the market as well as to those acquired since (and despite) the 1970 UNESCO
Convention, which aimed to prevent the trafficking in cultural property. When
it comes to famous works that have been in major museums for many generations,
however, the matter of their origins is rarely considered. Canonical pieces
like the Barberini Togatus or the Fonseca bust of a Flavian lady appear in many
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scholarly studies and virtually every textbook on Roman art. But we have no
more certainty about these works' archaeological contexts than we do about
those that surface on the market today. This book argues that the current legal
and ethical debates over looting, ownership and cultural property have
distracted us from the epistemological problems inherent in all (ostensibly)
ancient artworks lacking a known findspot, problems that should be of great
concern to those who seek to understand the past through its material remains.
Roman Clothing and Fashion Alexandra Croom 2010-09-15 A detailed, finely
researched and profusely illustrated history of clothing and fashion in the
Roman Empire.
The Oxford Handbook of Roman Sculpture Elise A Friedland 2015-02-03 The study
of Roman sculpture has been an essential part of the disciplines of Art History
and Classics since the eighteenth century. Famous works like the Laocoön, the
Arch of Titus, and the colossal portrait of Constantine are familiar to
millions. Again and again, scholars have returned to sculpture to answer
questions about Roman art, society, and history. Indeed, the field of Roman
sculptural studies encompasses not only the full chronological range of the
Roman world but also its expansive geography, and a variety of artistic media,
formats, sizes, and functions. Exciting new theories, methods, and approaches
have transformed the specialized literature on the subject in recent decades.
Rather than creating another chronological catalogue of representative examples
from various periods, genres, and settings, The Oxford Handbook of Roman
Sculpture synthesizes current best practices for studying this central medium
of Roman art, situating it within the larger fields of Art History, Classical
Archaeology, and Roman Studies. This comprehensive volume fills the gap between
introductory textbooks and highly focused professional literature. The Oxford
Handbook of Roman Sculpture conveniently presents new technical, scientific,
literary, and theoretical approaches to the study of Roman sculpture in one
reference volume while simultaneously complementing textbooks and other
publications that present well-known works in the corpus. The contributors to
this volume address metropolitan and provincial material from the early
republican period through late antiquity in an engaging and fresh style.
Authoritative, innovative, and up-to-date, The Oxford Handbook of Roman
Sculpture will remain an invaluable resource for years to come.
Cleopatra and Rome Diana E. E. Kleiner 2009-05-31 With the full panorama of her
life forever lost, Cleopatra touches us in a series of sensational images:
floating through a perfumed mist down the Nile; dressed as Venus for a tryst at
Tarsus; unfurled from a roll of linens before Caesar; couchant, the deadly asp
clasped to her breast. Through such images, each immortalizing the Egyptian
queen's encounters with legendary Romans--Julius Caesar, Mark Antony, and
Octavian Augustus--we might also chart her rendezvous with the destiny of Rome.
So Diana Kleiner shows us in this provocative book, which opens an entirely new
perspective on one of the most intriguing women who ever lived. Cleopatra and
Rome reveals how these iconic episodes, absorbed into a larger historical and
political narrative, document a momentous cultural shift from the Hellenistic
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world to the Roman Empire. In this story, Cleopatra's death was not an end but
a beginning--a starting point for a wide variety of appropriations by Augustus
and his contemporaries that established a paradigm for cultural conversion. In
this beautifully illustrated book, we experience the synthesis of Cleopatra's
and Rome's defining moments through surviving works of art and other remnants
of what was once an opulent material culture: religious and official
architecture, cult statuary, honorary portraiture, villa paintings, tombstones,
and coinage, but also the theatrical display of clothing, perfume, and hair
styled to perfection for such ephemeral occasions as triumphal processions or
barge cruises. It is this visual culture that best chronicles Cleopatra's
legend and suggests her subtle but indelible mark on the art of imperial Rome
at the critical moment of its inception.
Roman Art Nancy Lorraine Thompson 2007 A complete introduction to the rich
cultural legacy of Rome through the study of Roman art ... It includes a
discussion of the relevance of Rome to the modern world, a short historical
overview, and descriptions of forty-five works of art in the Roman collection
organized in three thematic sections: Power and Authority in Roman Portraiture;
Myth, Religion, and the Afterlife; and Daily Life in Ancient Rome. This
resource also provides lesson plans and classroom activities."--Publisher
website.
A History of Roman Art, Enhanced Edition Fred S. Kleiner 2010-02-04 A HISTORY
OF ROMAN ART, ENHANCED EDITION is a lavishly-illustrated survey of the art of
Rome and the Roman Empire from the time of Romulus to the death of Constantine,
presented in its historical, political, and social context. This ENHANCED
EDITION has added coverage on Etruscan art in the beginning of the text. All
aspects of Roman art and architecture are treated, including private art and
domestic architecture, the art of the Eastern and Western provinces, the art of
freedmen, and the so-called minor arts, including cameos, silverware, and
coins. The book is divided into four parts-Monarchy and Republic, Early Empire,
High Empire, and Late Empire-and traces the development of Roman art from its
beginnings in the 8th century BCE to the mid fourth century CE, with special
chapters devoted to Pompeii and Herculaneum, Ostia, funerary and provincial art
and architecture, and the earliest Christian art. The original edition of this
text was warmly received in the market based on a high level of scholarship,
comprehensive contents, and superb visuals. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
The Roman Nude Christopher H. Hallett 2005 Nude statues of Roman emperors,
generals, businessmen, and their wives survive from the ancient world in large
numbers. This book explores the reasons why so many Romans chose to have
themselves represented naked, and what this choice may tell us about Roman
attitudes towards the self, the body, and personal identity
Looking at Greek and Roman Sculpture in Stone Janet Burnett Grossman 2003 Tool
marks and joins, Cycladic and Daedalic styles, and kouroi and kanephoroi are
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among the many terms pertaining to the study of classical stone sculpture that
are succinctly described in this latest addition to the popular Looking At
series. Presented in glossary format, this superbly illustrated book gives
concise definitions of the words and phrases most frequently encountered by
museum visitors in exhibition labels and texts. Throughout the book, the author
focuses on the technical aspects of sculpting that influenced the style and
character of the finished works. An introductory essay underscores the
importance of understanding why and how ancient stone sculpture was produced,
allowing readers to gain a greater appreciation of the aesthetic value of
individual works. Featuring numerous illustrations of ancient stone sculptures,
many from the collections of the Getty Museum, Looking at Greek and Roman
Sculpture in Stone is a valuable guide for students, scholars, and all who wish
to heighten their enjoyment of this classical art.
The Frame in Classical Art Verity Platt 2017-04-20 The frames of classical art
are often seen as marginal to the images that they surround. Traditional art
history has tended to view framing devices as supplementary 'ornaments'.
Likewise, classical archaeologists have often treated them as tools for
taxonomic analysis. This book not only argues for the integral role of framing
within Graeco-Roman art, but also explores the relationship between the frames
of classical antiquity and those of more modern art and aesthetics.
Contributors combine close formal analysis with more theoretical approaches:
chapters examine framing devices across multiple media (including vase and
fresco painting, relief and free-standing sculpture, mosaics, manuscripts and
inscriptions), structuring analysis around the themes of 'framing pictorial
space', 'framing bodies', 'framing the sacred' and 'framing texts'. The result
is a new cultural history of framing - one that probes the sophisticated and
playful ways in which frames could support, delimit, shape and even interrogate
the images contained within.
Roman Architecture Diana E. E. Kleiner 2014-01-14 At its most expansive, the
Roman Empire stretched from the British Isles to Egypt; Rome was the ancient
world's greatest superpower. Roman Architecture: A Visual Guide is an
illustrated introduction to the great buildings and engineering marvels of Rome
and its empire. Published as a companion volume to Diana E. E. Kleiner's course
on Roman Architecture given through Coursera (first offered in January 2014 but
based on a class she has long taught at Yale), this enhanced e-book explores
not only Rome but also buildings preserved at Pompeii, Herculaneum, Ostia,
Tivoli, North Italy, Sicily, France, Spain, Germany, Greece, Turkey, Croatia,
Jordan, Lebanon, and North Africa. Beginning with the birth of Rome as an Iron
Age village, Roman Architecture traces the growth and expansion of the Roman
Empire through its cities, which featured civic, religious, commercial,
entertainment, and residential districts in the urban setting. A valuable
resource for both the student and the traveler, Roman Architecture features
over 250 photographs and site plans of the most intriguing and consequential
buildings in the Roman Empire. These are presented from the fresh perspective
of an author who has journeyed to nearly all of the sites, revealing most of
them through her own digital images. In addition, this interactive e-book makes
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learning about these monuments easier than ever, with handy maps and
geolocation links that show you just where the monuments are and, if you're
traveling, how to get there. Suitable for the classroom and as a guidebook,
Roman Architecture is a fascinating introduction to some of history's most
compelling and influential architecture.
From Pergamon to Sperlonga Nancy T. de Grummond 2000 "[The] contributors not
only capture the extensive sweep and fascinating complexities of an
international artistic style but also engage the reader in the accomplishment
and sheer joy of collaborative discourse and scholarship."—Diana E. E. Kleiner,
author of Roman Sculpture
I, Claudia Diana E. E. Kleiner 1996 A comprehensive study of the lives of Roman
women as revealed in Roman art. It concentrates on the evidence provided by
portraits, reliefs, wall-paintings, architecture and decorative arts. The
catalogue entries describe more than 180 works, and seven essays-by Natalie
Kampen, Klaus Fitschen, Andrew Wallace-Hadrill, Susan Treggiari and othersdiscuss gender theory, portraits of empresses and princesses, the portrayal of
women as goddesses and women's roles in society, the home, literature and
artistic patronage.
Roman Funerary Sculpture Guntram Koch 1988-11-10 During the Roman Empire lavish
marble monuments to the dead were erected to decorate tombs and cemeteries. A
group of these memorials, often so opulent that they required considerable
economic sacrifice from the families who commissioned them, is catalogued in
this volume.
Gardner's Art through the Ages: A Global History Fred S. Kleiner 2015-01-01
Author and award-winning scholar-professor Fred Kleiner continues to set the
standard for art history textbooks, combining impeccable and authoritative
scholarship with an engaging approach that discusses the most significant
artworks and monuments in their full historical and cultural contexts. The most
widely read and respected history of art and architecture in the English
language for over 85 years, the 15th edition of GARDNER'S ART THROUGH THE AGES:
A GLOBAL HISTORY, VOLUME I includes nearly 200 new images, new pedagogical box
features, images that have been upgraded for clarity and color-fidelity,
revised and improved maps and architectural reconstructions, and more. More
than 40 reviewers -- both generalists and specialists -- contributed to the
accuracy and readability of this edition. GARDNER's has built its stellar
reputation on up-to-date and extensive scholarship, reproductions of
unsurpassed quality, the consistent voice of a single storyteller, and more
online resources and help for students and instructors than any other art
survey text. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Roman Tombs and the Art of Commemoration Barbara Borg 2019-04-18 Explores four
key questions around Roman funerary customs that change our view of the society
and its values.
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The Cambridge World History of Violence: Volume 1, The Prehistoric and Ancient
Worlds Garrett G. Fagan 2020-03-31 The first in a four-volume set, The
Cambridge World History of Violence, Volume 1 provides a comprehensive
examination of violence in prehistory and the ancient world. Covering the
Palaeolithic through to the end of classical antiquity, the chapters take a
global perspective spanning sub-Saharan Africa, the Near East, Europe, India,
China, Japan and Central America. Unlike many previous works, this book does
not focus only on warfare but examines violence as a broader phenomenon. The
historical approach complements, and in some cases critiques, previous research
on the anthropology and psychology of violence in the human story. Written by a
team of contributors who are experts in each of their respective fields, Volume
1 will be of particular interest to anyone fascinated by archaeology and the
ancient world.
The Rape of Eve Celene Lillie 2017-01-01 Sex, violence, power, and redemption.
In recent decades, scholars of New Testament and early Christian traditions
have given new attention to the relationships between gender and imperial power
in the Roman world. In this surprising work, Celene Lillie examines core
passages from three Gnostic texts from Nag Hammadi, On the Origin of the World,
The Reality of the Rulers, and the Secret Revelation of John, in which Eve is
portrayed as having been humiliated by the cosmic powers, yet experiencing
restoration. Lillie compares that pattern with Gnostic savior motifs concerning
Jesus and Seth, then sets it in the broader context of Roman cosmogonic myths
at play in imperial ideology. The Nag Hammadi texts, she argues, offer us a
window into symbolic forms of Christian resistance to imperial ideology. This
groundbreaking study highlights the importance of the Nag Hammadi writings for
our fuller appreciation of the currents of Christian response to the Roman
Empire and the culture of rape pervasive within it.
Gender and the Body in Greek and Roman Sculpture Rosemary Barrow 2018-10-11
Offers analysis of selected works of ancient art through a critical use of
cutting-edge theory from gender studies, body studies, and art history.
Roman Imperial Funerary Altars with Portraits Diana E. E. Kleiner 1987
Roman Imperial Statue Bases Jakob Munk Hojte 2005-09-01 The study of Roman
imperial statues has made remarkable strides in the last two decades. Yet the
field's understandable focus on extant portraits has made it difficult to
generalize accurately. Most notably, bronze was usually the material of choice,
but its high scrap value meant that such statues were inevitably melted down,
so that almost all surviving statues are of stone. By examining the much larger
and more representative body of statue bases, Jakob Munk Hojte is here able to
situate the statues themselves in context. This volume includes a catalogue of
2300 known statue bases from more than 800 sites within and without the Roman
Empire. Moreover, since it covers a period of 250 years, it allows for the
first time consistent geographic, chronological and commemorative patterns to
emerge. Hojte finds among other things that imperial portrait statues are
connected chiefly with urban centres; that they were raised continuously during
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a given reign, with a higher concentration a couple years after accession; that
a primary purpose was often to advertise a donor's merits; and that they
increased sixfold in frequency from Augustus to Hadrian, an increase
attributable to community erections. Jakob Munk Hojte is post.doc. and research
assistant at the Danish National Research Foundations Centre for Black Sea
Studies.
Art in the Lives of Ordinary Romans John R. Clarke 2006-04-17 "Art in the Lives
of Ordinary Romans is superbly out of the ordinary. John Clarke's significant
and intriguing book takes stock of a half-century of lively discourse on the
art and culture of Rome's non-elite patrons and viewers. Its compelling case
studies on religion, work, spectacle, humor, and burial in the monuments of
Pompeii and Ostia, which attempt to revise the theory of trickle-down Roman
art, effectively refine our understanding of Rome's pluralistic society.
Ordinary Romans-whether defined in imperialistic monuments or narrating their
own stories through art in houses, shops, and tombs-come to life in this
stimulating work."—Diana E. E. Kleiner, author of Roman Sculpture "John R.
Clarke again addresses the neglected underside of Roman art in this original,
perceptive analysis of ordinary people as spectators, consumers, and patrons of
art in the public and private spheres of their lives. Clarke expands the
boundaries of Roman art, stressing the defining power of context in
establishing Roman ways of seeing art. And by challenging the dominance of the
Roman elite in image-making, he demonstrates the constitutive importance of the
ordinary viewing public in shaping Roman visual imagery as an instrument of
self-realization."—Richard Brilliant, author of Commentaries on Roman Art,
Visual Narratives, and Gesture and Rank in Roman Art "John Clarke reveals
compelling details of the tastes, beliefs, and biases that shaped ordinary
Romans' encounters with works of art-both public monuments and private art they
themselves produced or commissioned. The author discusses an impressively wide
range of material as he uses issues of patronage and archaeological context to
reconstruct how workers, women, and slaves would have experienced works as
diverse as the Ara Pacis of Augustus, funerary decoration, and tavern paintings
at Pompeii. Clarke's new perspective yields countless valuable insights about
even the most familiar material."—Anthony Corbeill, author of Nature Embodied:
Gesture in Ancient Rome "How did ordinary Romans view official paintings
glorifying emperors? What did they intend to convey about themselves when they
commissioned art? And how did they use imagery in their own tombstones and
houses? These are among the questions John R. Clarke answers in his fascinating
new book. Charting a new approach to people's art, Clarke investigates
individual images for their functional connections and contexts, broadening our
understanding of the images themselves and of the life and culture of ordinary
Romans. This original and vital book will appeal to everyone who is interested
in the visual arts; moreover, specialists will find in it a wealth of
stimulating ideas for further study."—Paul Zanker, author of The Mask of
Socrates: The Image of the Intellectual in Antiquity
Love in the Ancient World John Julius Norwich 1999 Travel back in time in
search of long-lost attitudes on love, lust, and passion. Beautifully
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illustrated in full color, this fascinating exploration uncovers how ancient
civilizations regarded sex and sexuality. Exquisite photographs showcase
sculpture, pottery, paintings, and architecture that feature graphic
representations of the human form and the art of love. Seeing how romance was
represented, communicated, and mythologized from the cave dwellers through the
sophisticated Egyptians, Greeks, and Romans gives us new perspectives on
history and on our lives today.
Culture and National Identity in Republican Rome Erich S. Gruen 1992 A
compelling account of the assimilation and adaptation of Greek culture by the
Romans during the middle and later Republic.
Roman Eyes Jaś Elsner 2007-04-15 In Roman Eyes, Jas Elsner seeks to understand
the multiple ways that art in ancient Rome formulated the very conditions for
its own viewing, and as a result was complicit in the construction of
subjectivity in the Roman Empire. Elsner draws upon a wide variety of visual
material, from sculpture and wall paintings to coins and terra-cotta
statuettes. He examines the different contexts in which images were used, from
the religious to the voyeuristic, from the domestic to the subversive. He reads
images alongside and against the rich literary tradition of the Greco-Roman
world, including travel writing, prose fiction, satire, poetry, mythology, and
pilgrimage accounts. The astonishing picture that emerges reveals the mindsets
Romans had when they viewed art--their preoccupations and theories, their
cultural biases and loosely held beliefs. Roman Eyes is not a history of
official public art--the monumental sculptures, arches, and buildings we
typically associate with ancient Rome, and that tend to dominate the field.
Rather, Elsner looks at smaller objects used or displayed in private settings
and closed religious rituals, including tapestries, ivories, altars, jewelry,
and even silverware. In many cases, he focuses on works of art that no longer
exist, providing a rare window into the aesthetic and religious lives of the
ancient Romans.
Memory & Oblivion A.W. Reinink 2012-12-06 Memory is a subject that recently has
attracted many scholars and readers not only in the general historical
sciences, but also in the special field of art history. However, in this book,
in which more than 130 papers given at the XXIXth International Congress of the
History of Art (Amsterdam) 1996 have been compiled, Memory is also juxtaposed
to its counterpart, Oblivion, thus generating extra excitement in the exchange
of ideas. The papers are presented in eleven sections, each of which is devoted
to a different aspect of memory and oblivion, ranging from purely material
aspects of preservation, to social phenomena with regard to art collecting,
from the memory of the art historian to workshop practices, from art in
antiquity, to the newest media, from Buddhist iconography to the Berlin Wall.
The book addresses readers in the field of history, history of art and
psychology.
A History of Roman Art Steven L. Tuck 2015-01-27 A History of Roman Art
provides a wide-ranging survey of the subject from the founding of Rome to the
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rule of Rome's first Christian emperor, Constantine. Incorporating the most upto-date information available on the topic, this new textbook explores the
creation, use, and meaning of art in the Roman world. Extensively illustrated
with 375 color photographs and line drawings Broadly defines Roman art to
include the various cultures that contributed to the Roman system Focuses
throughout on the overarching themes of Rome's cultural inclusiveness and art's
important role in promoting Roman values Discusses a wide range of Roman
painting, mosaic, sculpture, and decorative arts, as well as architecture and
associated sculptures within the cultural contexts they were created and
developed Offers helpful and instructive pedagogical features for students,
such as timelines; key terms defined in margins; a glossary; sidebars with key
lessons and explanatory material on artistic technique, stories, and ancient
authors; textboxes on art and literature, art from the provinces, and important
scholarly perspectives; and primary sources in translation A book companion
website is available at www.wiley.com/go/romanart with the following resources:
PowerPoint slides, glossary, and timeline Steven Tuck is the 2014 recipient of
the American Archaeological Association's Excellence in Undergraduate Teaching
Award.
The Oxford Handbook of Roman Sculpture Elise A Friedland 2015-01-02 The study
of Roman sculpture has been an essential part of the disciplines of Art History
and Classics since the eighteenth century. Famous works like the Laocoön, the
Arch of Titus, and the colossal portrait of Constantine are familiar to
millions. Again and again, scholars have returned to sculpture to answer
questions about Roman art, society, and history. Indeed, the field of Roman
sculptural studies encompasses not only the full chronological range of the
Roman world but also its expansive geography, and a variety of artistic media,
formats, sizes, and functions. Exciting new theories, methods, and approaches
have transformed the specialized literature on the subject in recent decades.
Rather than creating another chronological catalogue of representative examples
from various periods, genres, and settings, The Oxford Handbook of Roman
Sculpture synthesizes current best practices for studying this central medium
of Roman art, situating it within the larger fields of Art History, Classical
Archaeology, and Roman Studies. This comprehensive volume fills the gap between
introductory textbooks and highly focused professional literature. The Oxford
Handbook of Roman Sculpture conveniently presents new technical, scientific,
literary, and theoretical approaches to the study of Roman sculpture in one
reference volume while simultaneously complementing textbooks and other
publications that present well-known works in the corpus. The contributors to
this volume address metropolitan and provincial material from the early
republican period through late antiquity in an engaging and fresh style.
Authoritative, innovative, and up-to-date, The Oxford Handbook of Roman
Sculpture will remain an invaluable resource for years to come.
Sculptures from Roman Syria II Mustafa Koçak 2022-12-05 For the first time,
this publication comprehensively documents and analyzes the Greek and Roman
statuary discovered to date in the greater area of Syria. The text portion
describes nearly all monuments in detail and classifies them in the context of
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the history of ancient sculpture. The associated volume of plates documents
every item in detail, typically with four photographic views.
A History of Roman Art Fred S. Kleiner 2007 Kleiner (art history, archaeology,
Boston U.) has written a history of Roman art and architecture which provides a
thorough introduction to a lengthy and complex historic period. The volume is
very heavily illustrated with color images, with separate sections for each
work discussed, making the text easy to navigate for the student and
instructor. The material is organized chronologically and Kleiner, who draws on
a long career in the field, easily fits the complex political context into his
pithy text about the work of art or architecture, its creation, significance,
stylistic attributes, ownership, and use.
Roman Portraits in Context Jane Fejfer 2008-01-01 No other monumental art form
was so widely disseminated throughout the Roman Empire as the portrait statue,
and its impact on city life was crucial. By combining a wide socio-historical
perspective with a close reading of individual images, their setting, and their
inscribed texts, this book suggests how to read the meaning of portraits, even
the ones which have been irrevocably isolated from their original context and
now adorn museum galleries. Key Features: start of a new series unique
photographic material explanation of the social and political rhetorics of
Roman portraits
The Gardens of Sallust Kim J. Hartswick 2004-01-01 Pleasure gardens, or horti,
offered elite citizens of ancient Rome a retreat from the noise and grime of
the city, where they could take their leisure and even conduct business amid
lovely landscaping, architecture, and sculpture. One of the most important and
beautiful of these gardens was the horti Sallustiani, originally developed by
the Roman historian Sallust at the end of the first century B.C. and later
possessed and perfected by a series of Roman emperors. Though now irrevocably
altered by two millennia of human history, the Gardens of Sallust endure as a
memory of beauty and as a significant archaeological site, where fragments of
sculpture and ruins of architecture are still being discovered. In this
ambitious work, Kim Hartswick undertakes the first comprehensive history of the
Gardens of Sallust from Roman times to the present, as well as its influence on
generations of scholars, intellectuals, and archaeologists. He draws from an
astonishing array of sources to reconstruct the original dimensions and
appearance of the gardens and the changes they have undergone at specific
points in history. Hartswick thoroughly discusses the architectural features of
the garden and analyzes their remains. He also studies the sculptures excavated
from the gardens and discusses the subjects and uses of many outstanding
examples.
The Art of the Roman Empire AD 100-450 Jaś Elsner 2018 First edition published
in 1998 by Oxford University Press with the title Imperial Rome and Christian
triumph: the art of the Roman Empire, AD 100-450.
The Oxford Handbook of Greek and Roman Art and Architecture Clemente Marconi
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2015 This handbook explores key aspects of art and architecture in ancient
Greece and Rome. Drawing on the perspectives of scholars of various
generations, nationalities, and backgrounds, it discusses Greek and Roman ideas
about art and architecture, as expressed in both texts and images, along with
the production of art and architecture in the Greek and Roman world.
The Cambridge Companion to the Age of Nero Shadi Bartsch 2017-11-09 A lively
and accessible guide to the rich literary, philosophical and artistic
achievements of the notorious age of Nero.
The column of Trajan - a symbol of the ancient Rome Diana Beuster 2007-07-13
Seminar paper from the year 2007 in the subject Archaeology, grade: Sehr Gut
(A), Indiana University (Department for Classical Studies), 18 entries in the
bibliography, language: English, abstract: "And he set up in the Forum an
enormous column, to serve at once as a monument to himself and as a memorial of
his work in the Forum. For that entire section had been hilly and he had cut it
down for a distance equal to the height of the column, thus making the Forum
level." (Cass.Dio 68.16.3) With these words Cassius Dio describes more than a
century later the building of the Forum Traiani and the erection of the Column
of Trajan at that Forum. Since unlike other monuments of Ancient Rome the
Column survived to our days as one of the most significant symbols of Rome.
Although it seems today that the column of Trajan is a single monument, it is
important to consider that it wasn’t planned to be a single standing monument
in Ancient times. On the contrary the Column must be seen initially as part of
a much greater whole, which served important practical purposes in the city of
Rome, and that is exactly about what the paper is going to be.
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